
 
 

Martin Luther King Jr Celebration and Juneteenth 
Celebration Advisory Committee 

 
Notice of Cancellation 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Special Meeting of the Culver City Martin 
Luther King Jr Celebration and Juneteenth Celebration Advisory Committee  
scheduled for 6:30 PM on Tuesday, August 27, 2025, in Rooms C75 and C77 at 
the Culver City Senior Center, has been cancelled due to a lack of quorum. 
 
The next Regular Meeting of the Culver City Martin Luther King Jr Celebration and 
Juneteenth Celebration Advisory Committee is scheduled for 6:30 PM on 
Wednesday, September 17, 2025 in Rooms C75 and C77 at the Culver City Senior 
Center, 4095 Overland Ave., Culver City, CA 90230. 

 
BY:  Adam Ferguson, Parks Recreation and Community Services (PRCS) Senior 
Management Analyst  
 

/s/ Adam Ferguson 
Adam Ferguson  
PRCS Senior Management Analyst 

 


